
Dear Editor,  

 

Thank you for your decision and we send back our article in its final form. Following your suggestion, 

we have combined Figs. 2 and 3 into one Fig. 2 with two panels. However, we have decided not to 

move the marked case study areas from Fig. 6 (now Fig. 5) to either of the panels in the current Fig. 2, 

as these figures are very far from each other as they are on pages 6 and 19. We felt that it would be 

inconvenient for the reader to go back to check the locations of these two areas. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jan Szturc 


